
Maintenance  Tech  Brendan
Carpenter  honored  with  City
Manager Leadership Award
City Manager Tom Hatch presented Senior Maintenance Technician
Brendan Carpenter with the City Manager Leadership Award at
the monthly employee Meet and Greet on Thursday Feb. 22.

“I appreciate Brendan for his hard work and being a great
contributor to the city team,” City Manager Hatch said.  “He
is efficient, has a can-do attitude and always keeps the best
interest of Costa Mesa residents his first priority.”

Carpenter  has  provided  five  years  of  professional  and
dedicated service to the City of Costa Mesa, starting in 2013
as a part-time General Aide. He was hired full-time in 2015 as
a Maintenance Worker, and was promoted to Senior Maintenance
Technician in 2016.

With the recent departure of the Maintenance Supervisor in the
Streets and Traffic Section, the street maintenance staff has
had to step up to assist with daily operations to ensure the
high level of service that is expected proceeds uninterrupted.

Carpenter has taken on the responsibility of managing the
daily work of the city’s sign shop and processing work orders
generated by the Transportation Services section. He eagerly
accepted the challenge while continuing to fulfill his daily
duties manufacturing and replacing signs.

He is managing projects and overseeing the in-house roadway
painting program. Some of his recent accomplishments include
the replacement of the old-style coyote warning signs with the
City’s  new  updated  signs,  the  Pacific  Avenue  improvements
where the street dead ends at Fairview Park and setting up the
field crews that recently completed the installations of the
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bike sharrows on East 19th Street.

In addition to honoring Carpenter, City Manager Hatch welcomed
five new employees and congratulated three others for recent
promotions.

The new hires include Fanni Acosta, a new Human Resources
Analyst,  Waqas  Khan  a  new  Plan  Checker  in  Development
Services, Franklin Rodriguez a new Recreation Leader II in
Parks and Community Services, Martha Robbins a new Police
Department Crime Analyst in Public Services, Fady Ashamalla a
new Engineering Technician III.

Hatch also honored Ruben Salas and Juan Santos, who were both
promoted to Maintenance Supervisors and Janet Zuazo, who was
promoted to Recreation Leader IV.


